Lt. A. A. Laughlin, 0-2049620, Office of the Port Surgeon, Seattle 4, Wash.

Dear Lieutenant Laughlin:

Your mother has written asking that I send you a copy of our Jayhawk Rebounds, a letter we have issued for several months to our boys in the service. I am very happy to send this to you, and will keep your name on our mailing list in case any future letters are written. I trust that you will find some parts of this Rebounds enjoyable.

With best wishes to you, I am

Very sincerely yours,

FCA: AH
Enc.

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.